
         Wabash County Public Safety 

Academy 

Registration Now Open 

 
Who can attend the Teen Academy? 

 
Wabash County Public Safety Academy is open to any student who will be entering the 8th, 9th, and 

10th grades. Applicants must be enrolled in or planning to attend a junior or senior high school in 

Wabash County in the fall of 2025. 

 
There is no fee for the Public Safety Academy, but advanced registration is required. 

 
Dates and Locations 

June 23-27, 2025 

8:30-4 PM 

Wabash Middle School 

 
How to Register: 

 
Registration is a two-step online process: 

1. Complete the interest form by scanning the QR code or clicking the link 

below. 

2. Officers will conduct a background check. Once approved, applicants will 

receive an email with the final registration link and further details. 

 
*Registration closes Friday, May 23, 2025 

 
To start the registration process, click the link below: 

 

Wabash County Public Safety Academy – 

Registration Link 

 
Email SRO Sam Hipskind with questions: samh@wabashpolice.com 

https://www.cityofwabash.com/topic/index.php?topicid=41&structureid=19
https://www.cityofwabash.com/topic/index.php?topicid=41&structureid=19
https://www.cityofwabash.com/topic/index.php?topicid=41&structureid=19
mailto:samh@wabashpolice.com

